Operations Report-June 2024

BMHS:  Summer projects are all underway.  We had thirteen room abated and new flooring installed.  The thirteen rooms that were done last summer have all received a new coat of wax.  All classrooms now have tile flooring.  The only areas left with carpet are the areas in the front office.  Each summer a new coat of wax will need to be added to the floors but having tile flooring will make it easier to clean and maintain throughout the school year.

GES:  The new construction has begun at GES.  The general contractor is working exclusively on the second floor at this time.  They expect to have this area completed something around February and then classrooms will need to be adjusted so they can begin on the first floor.   Groundwork has begun in the new gym area as well. 

Athletic Complex:  The month of June is a pretty quiet time at the complex except for the fall sports teams doing conditioning work.  The new HVAC work is expected to begin in the middle of July.  The renovation will not affect the current system.  

Transportation:  We had a total of four trips in the month of June and all involving our 21st Century programs at GES and BMHS.  This worked out well as it was a much-needed rest for our main driver as he got to spend some time away with family.



